
Prez's Message 

Club members who attend the June dance 
will be asked to vote for the 2015 -16 Twirler 
Board of Directors.  The members of the 
Board work together to keep the Club going 
which means working with the Canyon Lake 
POA to make sure we have a place to dance 
and access to it, fundraising to keep the Club 
solvent, publicizing Twirler dances, 
conducting classes to try and grow the Club 
and planning events for Club members.  If 
you look at the list of nominees for next 
year’s Board, you will see that there are quite 
a few empty slots. And, some of the Twirlers 
who are on that list would like to retire after 
many years of service.  WE NEED YOU!  Look 
at the list of vacancies!  Is there something 
you might be able to do to help?  Talk to 
Jackie, Bill, Sue or Randy and let them know 
you want to help out—THE BOARD NEEDS 
YOU! 

 

See you in a square! 

 Jackie & Bill  and Sue & Randy 

  

VISITATIONSVISITATIONSVISITATIONS   
Official Visitation  

Friday, May 1st   
  

44th Anniversary Dance 
Rancho Cucamonga 
Vic Kaaria calling 

 CLUB OUTFITS FOR THIS DANCE PLEASE 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Scatter Visitation  
  

Friday, May 22nd  

WHIRLAWAYS 
The Barn 

1950 Sycamore Drive  San Marcos 
Rounds 7:30  Squares 8:00 

Jay Henderson Calling  Regina Aubrey Cueing 
  

  

Say a prayer for our friends that 
have not been well lately, give them a 

call, send a card or email to let them know you 
care. 
 

Please keep Frank & Linda Bezzina in your 
thoughts and prayers.  Frank has terminal 
advanced cancer; please pray for his comfort 
during this time he has left.      
  

Please contact Karin Sanchez at 951-301-5878 
or tbirdmom@hotmail.com if you know of a 
club member that needs some Sunshine spread 
their way! 

The next “Meet for Dinner at the Lodge" is 

on Wednesday, May 13th.   Meet at the 

Lodge at 5:00 to join other Club & Class 

members for some good Food, Friendship & 

Fun.  Entrees on the 

menu range from 

$7.00 - $15.00.   

EXPERIENCED CLOTHING 
SALE COMING IN JUNE!   

We are now accepting any experi-
enced clothing you’d like to get out of your 
closet.  Please see Jackie or Bill. 

 

NEXT TWIRLER SOCIAL EVENT  Be sure 

to mark your calendar for  Sunday June 7th—
Bunco, Potluck, and Games at the Brown’s in 
Temecula.  Starting at 3:00 to ???   Bring a 
dish to share (for 8). 

 

VOLUNTEER TO HELP WITH TWO TWIRLER FUNDRAISERS 

On Saturday, May 23rd the Twirlers will have a booth from 9:00am to 4:00pm at Canyon 
Lake’s annual Fiesta Day.  We will be working with a vendor helping to sell Kona shaved ice.  In return, the Club 
will earn a percentage of the receipts.  We will need people to take two-hour shifts.  Contact Jackie or Bill if 
you are interested in helping so we can make up a schedule. 

 

On June 14th, we will be having an experienced clothing sale at our Club dance.  Our twins, Reagan & Riley Hart 
and their mother Phyllis, have volunteered to organize it but THEY NEED HELP  on the day of the sale as well as 
before.  If you can help, talk with Jackie or call Phyllis Hart at (951) 490-6125.  



Birthday wishes go to 
our members        
celebrating their 
birthday in May! 

  
Dale Houser—May 7th  

 

Joy Samaras- May 22nd  

 
  

 
 
 

BIRTHDAY COUPON 
  

A Birthday Treat for YOU!  Use it at any 
one Wednesday Workshop during your 

birthday month.  Simply cut out the 
coupon and fill in your name below, 
present it to the treasurer when you 
arrive and you’re paid for the night! 

  
__________________________________ 

(Canyon Lake Twirler Club Member) 
  

IS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY 
DURING THE MONTH OF 

MAY 2015 

Visitation News 

OUT VISITING IN 
APRIL 

Having a great time at 
the 2015 State Square 
Dance Convention in 
San Diego were Randy 

& Sue Gibson, Reagan & Riley Hart, Chris 
Burns, Andy & Lorie Abeles, Dale Houser, Cliff 
Wallace, Lisa Evans, Wilbur & Karin Sanchez, 
and Jackie & Bill Brown.   
 

We had a good turn out of Twirler Class and 
Club members at the April Class Dance at 
Cowtown on April 26th. Anita Pederson, 
Rebecca and Caellach McGovern, and Jerry & 
Joy Samaras did a great job dancing to Brent 
Lively’ fast and sometimes challenging calling.   
Earlean Wagner, Al & Carol Pitchard, Cliff 
Wallace, Ron Morris, Olivia Gomez, Jerry & 
Dyann Johnson, and Jackie & Bill Brown were 
there to support our class. 
 

VISITATION POT 

Congratulations to Earlean Wagner! She is the 
recent winner of the Visitation Pot!  Her name 
was drawn at the April dance and because she 
had been to a Club visitation in March and 
was at the dance, the Visitation Pot of $40 was 
hers.   
 

You can be eligible to win the pot by attending 
at least one of the Club’s visitations each 
month and the following month’s dance. 
Every visitation you attend improves your 
chance of winning.  The Visitation Pot starts 
again with $10.  Then $5 will be added to the 
Pot each month until someone wins it.  

CLASS NEWS  
  

Many of our class members 
have attended the class 
dances at Cowtown and  they 
have a good start on 
signatures in their Century 
Club books.  Now that they 

have begun learning the plus calls, we are 
encouraging them to attend our Club dances.  
Rebecca was at our April dance and hopefully we’ll 
see her and some of the others at our May dance. 
Graduation is tentatively planned for June 10th, and 
we have let the class know that we hope they will all 
want to join the Club. 
 
GETTING TO KNOW OUR CLASS--you've been 
dancing with them, now let's find out a little about 
them.  Each month, I'd like to feature one or two of 
our students, so  I've asked them to tell us a little 
about themselves.   
 

This month it's Rebecca and Caellach (pronounced 
Kelly) McGovern. Ceallach is a student attending 
both high school and MSJC.  She is interested in 
animation and art. Ceallach also loves to rollerblade. 
 

From her mother, Rebecca:  I am a bookkeeper and 
tax preparer. I love horses, music and dancing. I like 
to see and try new things and enjoy adventures. 

A BIG BIG thank you to everyone 
who contributed pull-tabs 
for us to contribute to the 
Canyon Lake Lioness’ 
fundraiser for the Redlands 
Ronald McDonald House.  

Another BIG BIG thank you to everyone who 
contributed shoes to help raise funds for 

GreenDog Rescue.  



BOARD ELECTIONS 
We will be holding elections for the 2015 
– 2016 Twirler Board of Directors at our 
June dance. We still need people to fill 
several important vacancies.  If you can 
possibly help, please volunteer your time 
and talents.  For more information or to volunteer for a 
position, talk with a Board member. Currently, the slate of 
candidates is as follows: 

 

Co-Presidents: Jackie & Bill Brown & Sue & Randy Gibson 

Vice President:  __your name here ___  (duties shared with                
the class managers) 

Co-Secretaries   Muriel Greenwood & Barbara Canfield 

Co-Treasurers:  Dale Houser & Leota Janzen 

Co-Hospitality:  Rosalie Nusser  & Ron Morris 

Publicity:  ___your name here _______ 

Floating Director:  Joe & Vi Henderson 

Sunshine:  Earlean Wagner 

CCHA Representative:  __your name here ______ 

 

We also need people to take on the following jobs: 

Class Managers: __your name here _  &  __your name here __ 

Club Special Event Co-ordinator:  ___your name here ___ 

Newsletter:  ____your name here __ 

 Hospitality Trainee: ___your name here __ 

Club members who attend the June dance will be asked 
to vote for the 2015 -16 Twirler Board of Directors.  The 
members of the Board work together to keep the Club 
going which means working with the Canyon Lake POA 
to make sure we have a place to dance and access to it, 
fundraising to keep the Club solvent, publicizing 
Twirler dances, conducting classes to try and grow the 
Club and planning events for Club members.  If you 
look at the list of nominees for next year’s Board, you 
will see that there are quite a few empty slots. And, 
some of the Twirlers who are on that list would like to 
retire after many years of service.  WE NEED YOU!  
Look at the list of vacancies!  Is there something you 
might be able to do to help?  Talk to Jackie, Bill, Sue or 
Randy and let them know you want to help out. 

THE BOARD NEEDS YOU!   

THE CLUB NEEDS YOU!  
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Canyon Lake Twirlers 

TWIRLER’S CLUB DANCE 

 1:30—5:30 PM     

 50’s Sock Hop Dance  
Mike Haworth Calling 

Neil Booth Cueing 
 

May 2015 

SD Workshop 6:15—7:00 

CLASS—7:00—9:00 

SD Workshop 6:15—7:00 

CLASS—7:00—9:00 

SD Workshop 6:15—7:00 

CLASS—7:00—9:00 

SD Workshop 6:15—7:00 

CLASS—7:00—9:00 

Canyon Lake Twirlers 
May 2015 
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The Barn 
1950 Sycamore Dr;  

San Marcos 
Rounds 7:30  Squares 8:00 

OFFICIAL  VISITATION 

RANCHO CUCAMONGA 
B’n’B’S 11200 Baseline Rd,  

Rancho Cucamonga 
Rounds 7:30  Squares 8:00 

 

5:30 dinner @  Pepe’s      
Everyone is Welcome  

7pm  is Board Meeting in 
the Magnolia Room @  

CL Golf Club 

BOARD  

4×ÉÒÌÅÒ $ÉÎÎÅÒ ͽ   
4ÈÅ ,ÏÄÇÅ 2ÅÓÔÁÕÒÁÎÔ  
υȡππɂÏÐÅÎ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ 

   Grape Stompers   
Back to the 50s Dance 

Plus Dance 
Line Dance@ 7:00 – Beverly Smith 

Squares 7:30 
Mike Kellogg calling 

  


